
 

 VISION COMPLEX FUNDRASING LETTER FOR SICKLE 

CELL ANAEMIA & MALARIA DRUGS. 
 

VISION COMPLEX ORPHANAGE, PRESCHOOL AND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
P.O. BOX 180 BUNDA – TANZANIA 

CONTACT: +255 612 532 146/ +255747943024 

Email: asimovision23@gmail.com 

TO   

BOB & CHERYL 

AGAPE RESTORATION SOCIETY INC 

2525 GREENSBURG PIKE UNIT 101 

PITTSTBURGH, PA, 15221 USA 

 

Dear Bob & Cheryl, 

EMERGENCY AT VISION COMPLEX  ORPHANAGE 

I hope this letter will find you well, at vision complex orphanage as per now we have 

emergency which we need to tackle  as soon as possible as you are aware of our bad situation 

which was caused by the flood  having the rain stopped raining there  is another big problem 

which has occurred  in terms of Malaria due to many Mosquitoes surrounding our compound, 

and for now we have four (4) children who have been admitted in hospital and most of those 

four children are suffering from sickle cell Anaemia, doctor said the rate of Malaria has 

increased the rate of sickle cell anaemia to the children. 

The situation of the four children is worst and the two children have been admitted into 

emergency room the situation is worst and our budgets is limited. We need to raise $250 to 

save the lives of these children. The drugs are too expensive on our side. 

I am hereby requesting donations/ support on behalf of the children to save their lives and this 

support we need it as soon as possible. 

Kindly your involvement in saving the lives of these children is a ministry which Jesus 

started by himself which he puts it clear in the book of Mathew that “ when I was in the 

hospital you visited me” 

Thank you very much for your involvement and being such wonderful supporters of vision 

Complex orphanage Children 

Looking forward to hear from you as soon as you receive this letter 

Be blessed 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Simon John Vision Complex Director   


